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Compiled by Evelyn Stevens for distribution to all members.

The second meeting of the Group, held on 29th May at RBGE, was chaired by Mervyn Kessell.    The end of May is a busy time for gardeners so we were pleased that 51 members were able to attend.  

Apologies for absence were received from Dick Fulcher, Susan Barnes, Anne Chambers, Harley Milne, Peter Cox, Ian Christie, Steve McNamara, Bob Mitchell, John Mitchell, Matt Heasman, Duncan McAlpine, John Sanders, Michael Wickenden, John Richards, Alf Evans, Ian Scott, Viv Marsh, Lamona Stevens and Elizabeth Woolcombe. 

The meeting was held in the Conference Room with 4 members giving talks.  There were also business and discussion sessions.  

In the afternoon we visited the Identification Trial Bed in the Botanics Nursery.  Unfortunately it was a very wet and cold afternoon, so members did not spend as long inspecting the plants as they would have wished.  The plants had also been recently subjected to unusually strong gales and many of the flowering stems and leaves were damaged.  However, it is good to report that most of the plants subsequently recovered well and by the end of the summer were looking good.  

The programme was:-

i. “Meconopsis at Jack Drake Nursery, Inshriach” by John Lawson

ii. “Chromosomes and taxonomy of Meconopsis” by Hugh McAllister

iii. “Computer scanning of plants for recording and identification purposes.  Also web-site” by Evelyn Stevens standing in for Ian Christie

iv. “More Meconopsis in the wild” by Mike Hirst

v. Group Business chaired by Mervyn Kessell

vi. Plant Discussion Session chaired by David Tattersfield

vii. Visit to Identification Trial Bed

